
 

305 Denver Avenue – Suite D • Fort Lupton CO 80621 • Ph: 303-857-6222 

 
 
 
 
January 31, 2024 
 
Ms. Hunter Ridley 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
State of Colorado 
Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety 
Physical Address: 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO  80203 
Mailing Address: 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Room 215 
1001 East 62nd Avenue 
Denver, CO  80216 
 
 
RE: Adequacy Review #3; Technical Revision (TR9); Water Level Change and Pit Drain 

Evaluation Report, Review Memo, NCCI Pit #1 – File No. M-2001-107 
 Decision Date Extension Request 
 
Dear Ms. Ridley, 
 
Northern Colorado Constructors, Inc. (NCCI) has received the Division’s Adequacy Review letter 
dated December 19, 2023 and a response was provided back to the Division today.  
 
To provide time for your staff to review the response we would request to extend the decision 
date to March 1, 2024. 
 
NCCI appreciates your consideration of this request. 
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or comments. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
J.C. York, P.E. 
J&T Consulting, Inc. 
 


